Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:26 PM
To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: Hotel in Winslow

From: Jess Cochran <jesscochran@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, July 28, 2019 5:37 PM

To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: Hotel in Winslow

To Heather,

| am a resident of Bainbridge Island. | moved here from the Ballard/Phinney Ridge neighborhood which used to be a
quaint smaller town. It soon became overtaken with giant buildings and people that caused local shops to close and the
feeling the community that once was present to disappear. | believe that by approving a 87 room hotel in downtown
Winslow will start the precedent for Bainbridge Island as well. | believe it is a ridiculous size of a hotel to put in the
island and would be better suited for downtown Seattle or Bellevue. Our downtown is small and friendly, | think this
would be an eyesore and create traffic and disturbance to the surround neighborhood.

| hope that you deny the hotels plans for building a 87 room hotel and continue to keep the construction plans on a
smaller scale that fits the community of the island.

Thank you
Jess Cochran
Sent from my iPhone



